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What first responders and frontline workers

need to know about the COVID-19 vaccine 
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Our Right   Our Choice   Our Future
Disclaimer: This information is for educational purposes and is not intended as legal, health or medical advice.

Join Us!

Many members of our communities have deep concerns
about our first responders and frontline healthcare
workers being targeted to receive the initial deployment
of the COVID-19 vaccine. 

After a thorough review of the available
scientific evidence, it is our contention that
the Pfizer and Moderna vaccines authorized
for use in Canada carry substantial risks.

www.bit.ly/Get-Informed

Please help share an important letter from
VCC with police, healthcare workers, and first
responders.  Let them know about the risks
before they make their vaccination decisions.

Find the letter here:


